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Marcum Material Sept 8

e Thank you for a great first week of school!

e Beginning next week, we will limit adult access at the entry of school. Parents are welcome to
stand with their students in the morning but will not be permitted to continue into the building
when the doors open. This practice is in place for the safety and security of our school. After
8:00, the doors are then secured. Parents are welcome to buzz in as needed after that time;
however, all visitors must first report to the office.

e Reminders on morning traffic for drop off: students should be dropped at the sidewalk curb. If
the traffic line for drop off is clear, please pull all the way forward to the south corner of the
building, allowing more cars behind to pull ahead. This is a “stop and drop.” Parents who
desire to get out of the car to assist their children must utilize the parking lot. Please do not
allow your child to exit the vehicle in the grassy area; rather, we ask for you to wait patiently
until you can pull forward. This helps avoid heavy congestion and backups on S.R. 68. We
ask for your patience and cooperation for the safety of our students.

e Please note the school handbook found on the school website in regards to the dress code.
We appreciate the parental support asking our children to avoid wearing crop tops exposing
the midriff and spaghetti strap tops. Also, remind your children that hats are not to be worn
during the school day.

‘Reminders:

e Monday, September 18: School Picture day
e Please put money on your child’s lunch account if they plan on buying

Thanks to Christian clearing house “Stuff the Bus” and rulers from Andrew
Bender @ Trustmark! We were able to provide the opportunity for our
students to have free school supplies!

Let's take a peek...
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